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1. INTRODUCTION 

1.1. The purpose of this report is to receive reports from appointees to Outside 

Bodies to improve the Council’s knowledge of and communications with 

outside bodies. 

2. RECOMMENDATIONS 

2.1. To note the reports from appointees to Outside Bodies. 

3. REASONS FOR RECOMMENDATIONS 

3.1.  To improve the Council’s knowledge of and communications with outside 

bodies by requiring reports from appointees. 

4. REPORT 

4.1. In accordance with the report presented to the Annual Council meeting on 18 

May 2023, all appointees to Outside Bodies are required to report back to 

Council at appropriate intervals, usually annually. 

4.2. Reports from appointees have been received and are attached in Appendix A 

to this report. 

 

5. RESOURCE IMPLICATIONS 

5.1. Not applicable. 

6. EQUALITIES ASSESSMENT 

6.1. This report has no relevance to equalities and the protected characteristics.  

The reports by appointees to Outside Bodies are reported to Council on an 

annual basis for information only. 

7. ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

7.1. There are no environmental implications arising from this report.   

 

8. CORPORATE PRIORITIES 

8.1. What impact, positive or negative, does the subject of this report have on: 

8.1.1. The commercialisation agenda:  Not applicable 

8.1.2. Improving customer focus and/or: Not applicable 

8.1.3. Regeneration or economic development: Not applicable 

 



 
9. CONSTITUTIONAL CONTEXT 

This report is for information only.  

10. STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY 

This report contains no confidential information or exempt information under 

the provisions of Schedule 12A of 1972 Act. 

11. BACKGROUND PAPERS 

The following background papers were used in the preparation of this report: 

(The background papers are available for inspection and kept by the author 

of the report). 

12. STATEMENT OF INTERNAL ADVICE 

The author (below) confirms that advice has been taken from all appropriate 

Councillors and Officers: Head of Governance  


